6.32 USE OF BICYCLES AND MOTOR VEHICLES

The Board of Education regards the use of bicycles and motor vehicles for travel to and from school by
students as an assumption of responsibility on the part of those students; a responsibility in the care of
property, in the observation of safety rules, and in the display of courtesy and consideration toward
others.

The Board will permit the use of bicycles and motor vehicles by students.

The Board will not be responsible for bicycles and motor vehicles which are lost, stolen or damaged.

The Superintendent and the building principal may develop administrative guidelines for the operation
and parking of bicycles and motor vehicles and shall disseminate those rules to all students so affected.

In compliance with state law, student drivers under the age of 17 years old are not permitted to
transport more than one person who is not a family member unless the driver is accompanied by his/her

parent, guardian or custodian.

Students are discouraged from transporting other students to and from student activities, events and
programs.

The Franklin Local School District cannot at any time assume responsibility for student drivers or their
passengers.
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